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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 10:45 AM
To: 'mfarris@closuresolutions.com'
Subject: Palace Garage (RO208) - Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring

Matt, 
Following up on our phone call just now.  In regards to the quarterly groundwater monitoring, it can apply only to new 
wells MW-5 and MW-6; however, I would ask that DTW be collected on all wells so that a gradient and flow direction 
can be calculated for those quarters. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


